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Senator César Blanco Announces $1.5 Million Grant 
for Horizon View Park Project 

"I am pleased to announce the Horizon View Park Project has been granted $1.5 million from the 
Texas Parks and Wildlife (TPW) Commission. This is a great win for the families and kids of 
Horizon! 

"This funding will be used for a hike-and-bike trail, pavilion, picnic shelters, a garden, site 
amenities with ADA components, lighting, native landscaping, parking, sidewalks, interpretive 
signage, and site work.  

"Access to recreational parks and the outdoors is essential to enhancing the physical and mental 
well-being and overall quality of life of our community. I thank TPW for this investment in our 
community."  
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